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International GO-SHIP, rooted in multiple decades of 
ocean measurements, and Biogeochemical Argo, 
which is newly developing and will reach full global 
coverage by 2025, provide the bulk of highly accurate 
carbon, oxygen, and nutrient information for the 
global ocean, and which are necessary for 
understanding and quantifying the distributions and 
changes of BGC properties in the open ocean. 

While U.S. GO-SHIP will likely continue with its 
current mode of 6-year proposals to NSF and 
NOAA, after 2025,  the U.S. contribution to the 
global array of 500 BGC Argo floats will 
collapse unless a source of funding is found, 
and the exponentially growing use of these data 
will face a decline to nearly zero over the 
subsequent 3 to 6 years as the deployed floats 
reach the end of their lifetimes.
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But GO-BGC funding ENDS in 2025
No continuation funding has been identified as of now

SOCCOM has ended. Continuation is under consideration.

Include the data in projects proposed to NSF, NOAA, NMFS, 
DOE, NASA, etc

NSF: proposal pressure is essential
Publicly available data and data tools through GO-BGC and SOCCOM websites
Publicly available through the Argo GDAC


